
 

 

 
 
 

NOTICE FOR ALL RESIDENTS AT  
THE BAYSHORE 

 
 

OFFICE CLOSED 

 

 

Larlyn prides itself in keeping their team members 

trained and to maintain that standard it is necessary 

for them to attend monthly meetings and workshops. 

 

On Tuesday June 5, 2018  

from 9:00- 5:00  

the office will be closed 
 
 

If you have any further questions, please contact  

the Management office @ 905-839-1246. 

 

 

Shelley Hutchinson,  

Registered Condominium Manager 

Agent for and on behalf of DCC#19 

May 30, 2018 


